
October 20th, 2020  

To: Madison Alcohol License Review Committee 

Re: Cork and Bottle on East Johnson Street 

Chad Vogel appeared before the Tenney-Lapham Neighborhood Association (TLNA) council to request support for 
an alcohol license transfer at Cork Bottle.  They plan to purchase the Cork and Bottle location on East Johnson 
Street.  The TLNA Council voted unanimously to support the request for the alcohol license to be transferred  to 
Chad Vogel have a strong relationship in the neighborhood.  

If you have any questions or if I can provide any additional information, please let me know.  

Sincerely, 

Jonny Hunter, president 
Tenney-Lapham Neighborhood Association 
1105 E Johnson 
 
 


